
THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF THE HOUSE OF THE 
REPRESENTATIVES 

 
This petition of concerned residents draws to the attention of the House of Representatives 
their concerns over Government plans to prevent commercial and recreational fishing in 
waters off the New South Wales North Coast. We also draw to the attention of the House of 
Representatives the devastating impact a reduction in fishing will have on tourism and local 
economies. We therefore ask the House of Representatives to ensure that no Government 
unnecessarily locks up waters without the support of comprehensive scientific evidence and 
that marine reserves should strike a balance between good environmental outcomes and 
community needs. 


